
Echo Newspaper Photograph – New Reception Class 

The Dorset Echo Newspaper will be visiting our Reception Class on Friday 21st September to 

take a photograph of the children to appear in the Dorset Echo newspaper and on their 

website along with photos of all new Reception Classes in the local area.  

 

Please see the permission slip below, please complete and return to the school by next 

Wednesday so we are aware who can appear in this photograph – many thanks. 

Echo Photo Permission 

I do/do not give permission for my child to have their photo taken by the Echo Newspaper 

and for it to appear in the newspaper and on the Echo website.  

Parent’s Signature …………………………………………………… please print name ………………………….. 

……………………….……………………………………………………….. 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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